
 

 

  

 

 
 

 
  

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

   
 

 

Good A�ernoon, 

The Michigan Department of Treasury has released the 2024 hard cap limits for medical benefit 
plans, which have been increased by 4.1%. The updated figures are listed below for your 
convenience. To review the Treasury Department's en�re hard cap announcement, please 
click here. 

For medical benefit plans beginning on or a�er January 1, 2024, the hard cap amounts are: 

Single: $7,702.85 
Two-Person: $16,109.06 
Family: $21,007.83 

If you have any ques�ons or concerns regarding this announcement, please don't hesitate to 
contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Jeff Mills 
Senior Sales and Development Specialist 
800.292.5421 | Direct Dial 517.816.1624 
Email: jmills@setseg.org 

SET SEG | 1520 Earl Avenue, East Lansing, MI 48823 

https://www.michigan.gov/treasury/-/media/Project/Websites/treasury/Uncategorized/2024/Economic-Reports-and-Notices-2024/Cole-031023-PubEmpMedPlanLimit_Signed.pdf?rev=4377db55d3fa45248b54bc71e1969849&hash=767490D9769D615035415CC17820BD34
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